
Federation Dates  
SISN Dates in blue 
HJS Dates in red 
 

JANUARY 
22nd Safer Schools meeting at 
HJS 
24th Y3 Stepping Out 
28th National Storytelling Week 
29th SEND Parents Evening 

FEBRUARY 
1st Walking Bus Meeting with Ray 
Hughes 9am at SISN 
4th E-Safety Week 
4th Cricket Festival 
5th Y2 Roald Dhal Drama    
Workshop 
5th Parent E-Safety Session 
13th Disco 
6th Outdoors Adventurous Activity 
Competition 
7th Football Match at Greenfields 
3.30pm 
14th Y1 Visit to Weston Park 
15th Y1 Visit to Weston Park 
18th-22nd Half Term 
25th Health Check Monitor in 
School 

MARCH 
4th Sponsored Read Assembly 
4th EYFS2 Parent Workshops: 
Writing 
7th World Book Day 
7th Y3 Book Event 
11th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Turquoise 
12th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Purple  
13th/14th Parents Evenings 
13th Class 9 Parent Lunch 
15th Non-Uniform Day— Easter 
Egg Donations 
15th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Blue 
15th Red Nose Day/Comic Relief 
20th Class 8 Parent Lunch 
28th Belvidere Music Festival  
28th Gymnastics Competition 

APRIL 
3rd Class 7 Parent Lunch 
3rd Funraisers Bingo 
8th Easter Service 
8th Easter Egg Hunt 

If you would like any further          
information for the events listed  
above then please contact the 
schools directly. More details will be 
printed in the newsletter closer to 
the actual event if applicable. 

Friday 18th January This Half Term’s Value is Hope 

“Never give up on what you really want to do. The person with big dreams is 

more powerful than one with all the facts” - Albert Einstein 

Shrewsbury Food Hub 

The Shrewsbury Food Hub collects surplus food from 8            

supermarkets and  redistributes it to local community 

groups.  Both schools are supported by the Food Hub and they deliver food to our 

schools throughout the week. This food will be available to you to come and collect from 

the entrance of the schools, if you would like it. Often the food is near to or just over the 

best before date, but the best before date is purely the  manufacturer’s quality         

guidance, and it is not a problem to pass it on from the Food Hub to you 

Message from Miss Peters, Executive Headteacher 

New Community Space 

We are looking to develop our new community space and would like you to have 

your say. Please tick those you would be interested in attending: 

 Bumps and Babes 

Toddler sessions – Stay and Play 

Family Learning Courses – English, Maths, Cookery, Crafts 

Parent Support Groups – Autism, SEND, 

Coffee mornings 

Parenting courses – Solihull 

Financial Planning and advice 

Meeting room space  

If you have any other ideas or comments on how we could best use this space 

please write in the box below: 

All ideas and responses will be gratefully received as we will then use these to 

support our lottery bid application for upgrades to the space. 

Please return to the office by Friday 25th January. Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale (Head of School) on:  

Email: headhjs@haughmondfed.net     Tel: 01743 462087     www.haughmondfed.net 

School Arrival Times 

Please be reminded that the earliest children may    

arrive at school is 8.40am. Before this time, children 

are still under their parent’s responsibility. Thank you 

for your co-operation with this matter. 

Attendance –for the week beginning Tuesday 8th January  

Well done to Class 

12  for having the  

best attendance!  

Mrs Rowsell 

We would like to welcome Miss 

Sinclair back to school after her 

maternity leave and also to   

congratulate her on her  recent 

marriage! Miss Sinclair will now 

be known as Mrs Rowsell and 

will  be sharing Class 8 with Mr 

Price. 

Absence  

Please ensure that if your child is unable to attend  for  whatever reason, that the school (s) is contacted as soon as       

possible so we may inform the relevant class teacher and record the absence. If the school (s) is not made aware of your 

child’s absence, we will contact you directly and a ‘Safe and Well Check’ may be completed by the Family Support     

Worker. 

 

  Harlescott Junior School—01743 462087 

Class Attendance Class Attendance 

1-Miss Beard 98.6% 7-Mr Norman 99.2% 

2-Miss Felton 94.5% 8-Mr Price 95.6% 

3-Mrs Hill 97.1% 9-Mrs Baines-Price 97.2% 

4-Mr Tombleson 95.3% 10-Mrs Leather 93.3% 

5-Mrs Downes 91.7% 11-Mr Powis 94.4% 

6-Mr Davies 97.9% 12 – Mr Heard 99.6% 

Nasal Flu Immunisation Clinics  

Shropshire Community Health Trust are providing a 

clinic for those who missed the Nasal Flu Vaccination 

on Friday 25th January 2019 at Donnington Health 

Centre, Wrekin Drive, Donnington, Telford, TF2 8EA 

from 9.30am  to 4.40pm. To book an appointment 

please email  

shropcom.immunisationteam@nhs.net  

or alternatively phone 01743 450800.  

Please could the parents of any children who visited 

Arthog check their child’s belongings and ensure that 

no other child’s items have mistakenly come home 

with them. We also have a few items in lost property. 

Many thanks 


